
SYMPATHY: We offer our condolences to the family, relatives 
and friends of Mary Crawford of Shannaway West died on 
Saturday 22nd August in London. May She rest in peace. 
BAPTISM: We welcome into our Christian Community Rachel 
Susan Ryan & Hannah Geraldine Coughlan who were baptised 
this weekend. 
ANNAGH N.S:  Will start back school year on Monday 31st 
August for all pupils. 
MULLAGH ENTIRE DRAMA: meeting in Mullagh Hall Meeting 
Room Tuesday Sept 1st, @ 8.30 pm, new members welcome, 
anyone interested can contact Ann Lynch on 0879742791, or 
Gregory Rynne on 087 7833820  
"YEAR OF CONSECRATED LIFE": We extend a warm 
welcome to join with our Criocha Callan Cluster to celebrate this 
special occasion on Thursday 24th September Mass at 7.30 
p.m. in Miltown Malbay Church. We ask that any families who 
have members in Religious Life be as Sisters, Brothers, Priests 
to contact the Parish Office with their names & addresses as 
soon as possible. We hope to send a personal Invitation to each 
one concerned. 
HOLY YEAR PILGRIMAGE TO ROME: Pope Francis has 
announced a Holy Year dedicated to Mercy from 8 December 
2015 to 20 November 2016.  The Diocese is organising a Holy 
Year pilgrimage to Rome from Sunday, 31 July to Friday, 5 
August, 2016.  Air-conditioned accommodation at the Irish 
College.  Cost - €849. Contact 057 9355050 (mornings only) 
info@culturalconnections.eu or Albert McDonnell. 
KILMURRY IBRICKANE GAA SENIOR & LADIES CLUB 
BINGO:  on Every Monday in Cooneys Quilty Tavern @8.30pm. 
All pages €100. All Welcome. 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE:  Lucky numbers for 
24th August 2015 were 05,12,19,26.  €45,000 No Jackpot 
winner. €100 winner: Terry Hehir, c/o JJ Killeen €20 each to: 
Kieran O’Boyle, Seafield.  MLCC O’Keeffe, Carrowmore.  David 
Hogan, Quilty.  Martin Hanrahan, Clounlaheen.  Darren callinan, 
Creggane. Next draw O’Looneys 31/08/15. Next weeks jackpot 
is €5,200.  
JOHN FENNELL'S SCHOOL OF SET DANCING LTD/HELL 
FOR LEATHER TEACHING SET DANCING, Sean Nós, Brush 
Dance & Ceili Dancing Registration Date for 2015/2016 Dance 
Year is Tuesday 1st September  from 4-5pm in Community 
Centre, Ennistymon & 5.30-6.30pm in Mullagh Hall Dance 
Classes resume on Tuesday 8th September @ 3.30pm in 
Ennistymon & 6.30pm in Mullagh. Further details - Deirdre @ 
086 842 9548 
6KM RUN/WALK in aid of Coore National School Sunday 20th 
of September. Registration from Coore School at 10.30am and 
starting 12.30 sharp. All are welcome. €5 per child €10 per 
Adult €20 per family. Please Contact Yvonne 0861013936 for 
further information. 
KILMURRY IBRICKANE/NORTH CLARE ATHLETIC CLUB 
training starting on MONDAY 7th September at  Mullagh 
Community Sports Field 7-8pm and Every Monday and 
Wednesday 7-8pm. New Members most Welcome. Contact 
James Sexton 087-2472623 
TRADITIONAL IRISH MUSIC LESSONS recommencing in 
Miltown Malbay Hall Friday 4th September. 
Beginner/ intermediate/ advanced. Children and adults.  
Contact Lourda Roseingrave (TTCT) on 087-0687794. 

AUTUMN FITNESS AND WELBEING CLASSES. 
Kettlelates  Tuesdays 6.30pm Yogalates Tuesdays 7.30pm 
Commencing Tuesday 8th of September at Lahinch 
Seaworld. Mindfulness workshop Saturday 12th of 
September at the Falls Hotel. Contact Deirdre 087-2093006. 
More information Better My Body 
SPEECH AND DRAMA - Cooraclare Hall. Limited places in 
beginners class 6-9+ year olds. Tuesdays 4.30 to 5.30 
beginning on 22nd September. Details from Bernie Tubridy 
086 0794985 or 9059134. 
SEWING- AND  DRESSMAKING LESSONS for Beginners 
and Advanced will start Monday, 14th September , 7 -9 pm , 
in Family Resource Center  Ennistymon ,  for 6 weeks. For 
more information please contact Susanna 085 1243416. 
VOLUNTEERS WANTED: West Clare Family Resource 
Centre are running computer classes for Older People and 
are looking for Volunteers to help tutor the students on a 
one to one basis. If you have good experience of using 
computers at home, at work, or on a farm, and interest to 
share your knowledge and experience for 2 hours per week 
for 6 weeks, then we need you. Please phone Kilrush 065 
905 2173. 
CHILDCARE COURSES now on offer at St Joseph’s 
Secondary School NEW – Early Childhood Care and 
Education Level 6 Major Award and Level 5 Major award 
including Caring for Children with Special Needs. Beginners 
Computer Course – Places now available on this 
programme. Commencing September and October 2015 at 
St Joseph’s Secondary School, Spanish Point, Co. Clare. 
QQI Certified, Part Time. To book your place on level 6 
course contact Kate on (087) 7782538.  For level 5 contact 
Tina on (087) 2988005, For computers course contact office 
on (065) 7084311 or admin@stjosephsspanishpoint.com 
MILTOWN MALBAY COMMUNITY CHOIR starts Tuesday 
September 15th 7-9pm in The Malbay Pub, Main St Miltown 
Malbay. €50 per 12 week term and €10 annual membership 
(to cover insurance and group expenses). Unwaged and 
family rates also. All Welcome. Contact Becky for further 
details: 0879160175 
CEOL NA NÓG - Bríd O’Donohue’s Traditional Irish Music 
Classes, Glendine, Miltown Malbay. OPEN NIGHT & 
REGISTRATION for New Pupils: WEDNESDAY 2nd 
September 2015. TIN WHISTLE, FLUTE, FIDDLE,  
CONCERTINA ,  HARP,  UILLEANN PIPES, BANJO, 
KEYBOARD,  PIANO  -Classical or Traditional  Céilí Band & 
Grúpa Cheoil classes open to new members playing any 
instrument who wish to join for new term. JUNIOR 
CERTIFICATE  & LEAVING CERTIFICATE MUSIC - 
Classes for Practicals. Classes will resume Tuesday to 
Saturday commencing week beginning 8th Sept. Further 
information from  Bríd at 087-2267113 or 065-7084473 
email: bridodonohue@yahoo.com 

From next week, there will be Sympathy 

Cards, Mass Bouquet Cards & Get well cards 

featuring images of Coore available at the 

Parish Office €5 a card.  Proceeds will go 

towards Coore 150 Celebrations 

The Civility Prayer 

Grant me the hindsight to know where I 

have been,  

the foresight to know where I’m going and 

the insight to know when I've gone too far! 

The 3rd Annual Kilmurry Ibrickane Ladies 

All Ireland U16 Club 7's  
will be taking place on Saturday next 5th September. 26 

teams from all over Ireland will be taking part. We hope to 

have a very enjoyable day and thank all the volunteers 

working with the ladies club to make it another success. 
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MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

MULLAGH 
Sat.29th@12noon. Annie (Nan) Moloney  Months Mind 
Sun.30th@11am Junior Crehan, Cissie Crehan & Tony Crehan 
 James Howard 
 Patrick, Mary & Frank Moroney, Doolough 
 Pat Joe Hehir, Doolough & Ennis 
 Sharon Campbell, Quilty East 
 Martin & Eileen Johnston 
 Margaret & Gordon Hassett 
 John & Elizabeth Keane 
 Mary & Frank Giles 
 Vera & Edward O’Driscoll 
 Eleanor & Peter O’Dwyer 
 Gerard Donnellan 
                     Paddy O’Leary, Boulaveg & deceased family members 
                       JJ Downes, Cahernagry & deceased family members 
Sun.6th@11am. Martin Morrissey, Ballymakea 
 John Clancy, Mullagh & Northampton 
John Joe O’Gorman & Deceased members of the O’Gorman Family 
 

QUILTY 
Sat.29th@7pm. Michael Galvin 
 Noel Dickinson 
 Minnie & Joseph O’Connor, Clonadrum 
 Michael McGannon 
 Eddie Shanahan 
 Kevin Murrihy 
                        Jackie & John Moloney & deceased family members  
 Ita O’Sullivan, Shandrum 
 Maureen Ryan 
Sat.5th@7pm. Peggy Falsey 
COORE 
Sun.30th@9.30am. Rita Talty, The Hand 
 John & Bridie Rynne 
 JT Sexton 
                        Maura & Eileen Sexton & Deceased family members 
 Shauna Hayes 
 John Joe Hayes 
 Delia Hayes 
 Michael Heaney, Ballard Road 
Sun.6th@9.30am. Martin Walsh, Creevagh 
 

SUNDAY 6/09/2015 

MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
MULLAGH 
Sun06th@11am  Patricia Rynne 
QUILTY 
Sat.05th@7pm     Karen Galvin 
COORE  
Sun.06th@9.30am.       Mary Murphy 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.06th@11am.  Tony McGowan & Eleanor O’Dwyer 
QUILTY 
Sat.05th@7pm.  Martin Shanahan & Rita O’Dwyer 
COORE   
Sun.06th@9.30am.       Cartherine Sexton & Mary Nugent 

ALTAR SERVERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.06th@11am. Group B 

QUILTY 
Sat 05th@7pm. Group A 

COORE  
Sun.06th@9.30am.        Group A 

 
ROSARY ROTA 

SAT.5TH SEPT IN QUILTY AT 7PM: ANNE O’KELLY 
SAT.12TH SEPT IN QUILTY AT 7PM: ANTHONY MURPHY 

 

First Friday 

Friday 4th September is the First Friday of the month.  

Masses at 12 noon in Mullagh, 7pm Quilty & 8pm in 

Coore.  Benediction in Quilty & Coore.  Confessions are 

available.  Fr. Anthony will make his calls on 

Wednesday, Thursday and Saturday next week. 
 

MASS MONDAY TO FRIDAY AT 10AM IN 

MULLAGH CHURCH 
 

MULLAGH CHURCH WORKS IS NEARLY COMPLETE! 

THANK YOU TO ALL INVOLVED IN THE WORKS AND 

PUTTING THE CHURCH BACK TO NORMAL.  WE HOPE THE 

HEATING SYSTEM WILL PROVE EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT 

IN THE FUTURE 

DATES FOR DIARYDATES FOR DIARYDATES FOR DIARYDATES FOR DIARY    

HARVEST MASS IN COORHARVEST MASS IN COORHARVEST MASS IN COORHARVEST MASS IN COORE CHURCH E CHURCH E CHURCH E CHURCH on Saturday 12th 

September at 2pm.  There will be a thrashing in full operation, 

Butter being made, lawn will be cut with a scythe and face painting 

Food available after Mass on the day. All welcome to this fantastic 

event in Coore church.  This will be the Parish Harvest 

Thanksgiving Mass this year and we hope people throughout the 

parish will become involved in every way.  Meeting of Coore 150 

Committee next Sunday after 9.30 Mass.  
 

TAX BACK SCHEMETAX BACK SCHEMETAX BACK SCHEMETAX BACK SCHEME    

We thank all parishioners who participated in this scheme and 

returned tax back returns to us.  We are pleased to say this resulted 

in a claim of €8,448.45.  This is a great return at a time when big 

projects have been undertaken.  This amount is a once off as it 

covers back payment for tax years 2010,2011 & 2012, but each 

year it could yield €2,500 annually.  This is only effective when we 

can verify donations through the envelope system.  We appeal to 

parishioners who make contributions through the basket system to 

consider using the envelope system.  This is a good scheme, the 

only place in the whole tax system where people can say where 

their taxes can be applied.  Boxes of envelopes are available in the 

Parish Office. 


